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Construction for the new cafeteria at Markham Campus begins mid-October 2023 and will

continue through to completion in early 2024. During this time, only a portion of the seating

in the main area will be open. Students will continue to have access to the Seneca Student

Federation and the serving area.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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